

1. Andrew 2. Deniel 3. Gary

Educating Leaders for Jewish Leadership

October 10, 1983

Professor David Roskies Jewish Theological Seminary 3080Broadway New York, N.Y. 10027

Dear David:

We look forward to your participation in the Resource Center's Task Force on Holocaust Liturgy. Our first meeting this year is to be held at our offices on October 31 beginning at 3:30 and ending no later than 6:30. As we have discussed on the phone, the first session will be devoted primarily to an evaluation of a proposal aimed at suggested reading and ritual for Pesach. The Pesach mini-proposal was a suggestion of our Executive Committee members who may be able to arrange for an insert of a page of prayer and suggested ritual for the seder into the Haggadahs distributed by major food vendors and possibly to be packed with Passover food containers.

We hope that the momentum achieved in working through a series of mini-projects will lead us to both a "Holocaust hermeneutic" and a successful completion of a national Holocaust liturgy.

Looking forward to working with you on October 31.

B'Shalom,

Lang Schoenberg

Rabbinic Fellow, NJRC Coordinator, Task Force

on Holocaust Liturgy

GS/bho